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January 14, 2019 
 
 
Loretta Doon, CPA, CGMA, Chief Executive Officer 
Dawn Brenner, CPA, Peer Review Committee Chair 
California Society of CPAs  
1710 Gilbreth Road  
Burlingame, CA 94010 
 
Dear Ms. Doon and Ms. Brenner: 
 
On January 10, 2019, the AICPA Peer Review Board Oversight Task Force accepted the 

report and letter of procedures and observations on the most recent oversight visit for the 

California Society of CPAs, the administering entity for the AICPA Peer Review Program, 

and the administering entity’s response thereto. A copy of this acknowledgement, the two 

oversight visit documents, and your response have now been posted to the AICPA Peer 

Review Program website. 

 
The next administering entity oversight visit will be in 2020. 
 
The AICPA Peer Review Board appreciates your cooperation and efforts in making the 
peer review program a success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Bluhm 

 
Brian Bluhm, CPA 
Chair – Oversight Task Force 
AICPA Peer Review Board 
 
 
cc: Vinit Shrawagi, CPA, CPA on Staff 

California Society of CPAs 
 

Laurel Gron, CPA, Senior Manager – Peer Review 
AICPA Peer Review Program 
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